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Year 5 reminders to end of Summer Term  
 
Dear Parents/Carers           21st June 2018 
  
It is a busy but fun end to the year, below are the key dates when things are happening. We will send out 
text reminders for some of the events: 
 
Wednesday 27th June - 9.15am - 12 noon– Woolly Walk 
A walk around Kendal exploring how the town prospered during the Wool Trade- this complements our 
current topic: Our Cumbria.  
We desperately need ADULT HELPERS for this, please see your child’s teacher if you can help.  
Your child will need: a coat, sensible shoes. 
 
Wednesday 27th June pm - Heart Start (First Aid Training) 
Please complete the form (sent previously) if you DO NOT want your child to take part. 
 
Thursday 28th June am  - Kirkbie Kendal School, Design and Technology ‘Make It’ session  and 
‘School of Rock’ pm at the Brewery, Kendal  
If you can help with walking to KKS between 9am and 9.30am please see your child’s teacher. 
Your child will need: coat, sensible shoes, drink, snacks and a packed lunch. We will not return to school 
between these sessions but will be back by 3.20pm.  
 

Monday 2nd July - Moving Up Evening at QKS 
There is an additional Year 5 Moving Up Information Evening on Monday 2 July 2018. Anyone wishing to 
attend should contact Mrs Holliday on laura.holliday@queenkatherine.org. 

 
Tuesday 3rd July am - Kirkbie Kendal School ‘Fun with Numbers’ 
If you can help with walking to KKS between 9am and 9.30am please see your child’s teacher. 
Your child will need: coat, sensible shoes. 
 
Friday 6th July - NSPCC workshop and assembly in school 
 
Wednesday 11th July am - Kirkbie Kendal School Biking (more info to follow) 
2.30-3.20 pm Open Afternoon 
3.30-4pm Meet the Teacher 
4-4.30pm Meet the teacher 
4.30-6pm Parents’ Drop in’ Evening 
 
Friday 20th July 2pm - Term Ends 
 
As always, if you have any questions about anything please ask a member of the year 5 team. 
 
Thanks, 
The Year 5 Team 
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